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Vice Principal’s Message: December 2022 
 

Dear Lyndhurst families, 

 

We have had a busy few weeks at Lyndhurst. Preparations went into overdrive 

to get ready for our winter concert. Students worked hard practicing their songs, 

and Division 1 put in lots of hours rehearsing the play. Thank you to everyone for 

their dedication to making this event happen! We also had so many wonderful 

treats at the bake sale, and the pancake breakfast was a hit- surprise guest and 

all. 

 

I want to take this opportunity to wish you all a wonderful and restful break with 

your family. May the new year bring you joy and happiness.  

 

Scott Hodges 

Vice Principal 

 

 
 
 


